
NOTICE TO THE BENNINGTON COLLEGE COMMUNITY 

FROM THE VIETNAM COMMITTEE 

The Vietnam Committee realizes that many people 

who are unable to attend the Washington mobilization 

may be willing to express their support in other 

wayso Financial contributions are especially neededo 

We are leaving by bus from Albany at 12:00 midnight, 

Friday, and would also greatly appreciate offers of 

transportation from here to Albanyo Anyone wishing 

to help out, please contact Sally Pischl, Box 360. 


